
 MFPC PARTNER: MICHIGAN SFI-SIC ‘BEST MANAGEMENT PRACTICES’ REPORT 

RESULTS POSITIVE  

The report written by Dr. Larry Pederson, MSU, along with Michigan SFI partners published 

to public online|| JULY 15, 2013 

http://www.sfiprogram.org/files/pdf.michigan-sic-monitoring-of-forestry-bmps-in-michigan-fall-2011/

